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Hi Jennifer and Rezhe’--
Ken and I want to thank you for the work you did to help line up Winthrop.  As Rezhe’ knows, the
class there on 11/20 was unexpectedly successful.  We had 11 in attendance, including Kunle, whose
diminished presence made for what we were told was a new dynamic in that co-op.  The 10 people
in attendance in person were quite animated in their discussion with the class material.  It was great!
 
We know you both did a super amount of hustling to make them available at the last minute.
 Without a group to train on the penultimate night of Training for Trainers, we can’t have the T4T at
all!
 
Thanks so much, again.  Great to meet you Rezhe’!
 
--Ken and Marina
 
 
 
Ken Soto and Marina Metalios
Training Department
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Until we are all free, we are none of us free.
― Emma Lazarus 
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